
 
 
 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:     Group Employee Health Insurance- Bill Singer, AT Group 
 
MEETING DATE: August 1, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
The AT Group specializes in employee benefits for public groups and works with 175 
cities and counties across Minnesota.   They have administered the city’s health, dental, 
life, long term disability, voluntary vision, flex plan and COBRA for approximately the 
past 10 years.   
 
Bill Singer, our AT Group representative, will be here to go over the overall health 
insurance environment, and, in particular, our renewal.  He is currently working on 
another possible proposal for us.  Bill has been excellent to work with and is very 
responsive to group and individual questions and concerns. 
 
As I mentioned at the last meeting, our health insurance renewal premiums beginning 
December 1, 2017 will increase by approximately 6%, but with overall age increases, 
the increase will be closer to 9%. 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
No action requested. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


